
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/3/2024 9:09:51 PM

First name: Felix

Last name: Griffin

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Bolts and fixed anchors are vital not only to the safety of modern climbing routes, but this law would

also make thousands of climbs inaccessible and destroy decades of climbing history and culture. It would also go

against all the historical protection of American Climbing and would jeopardize people's safety on climbs as

dangerous old bolts wont be replaced by safe ones. Finally, people should be allowed to recreate in the outdoors

in this relatively harmless way because it would continue to bring money into these national parks and would

protect a core community of national park protectors. Finally this law is confusing and unsustainable leading to

confusion between land owners and climbers.

So please dont pass this law, it would be detrimental to American Clumbing.

 


